SAMPLE EMAIL MESSAGE

Dear parent or caregiver, 
 
The Indiana Department of Health is working with the IU Fairbanks School of Public Health to collect anonymous information about your intentions and attitudes regarding vaccinating your school age children against COVID-19.  The results will assist in planning efforts for the start of the 2021-2022 school year.
 
The survey will take about 5 minutes to complete, and only needs to be completed once per household. This is a good opportunity to help influence the Indiana Department of Health, which is focused on assuring that schools are as safe, and hopefully as back to normal, as possible.
 
PLEASE CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY: https://iu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_08Oi3bLzhpLf6R0
 
Thank you,

